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June Meeting Notes:  
14 members attended the June meeting. The club discussed the 
benefits of incorporating the club into a 5013C not for profit 
organization. The club also discussed ideas on getting shirts for 
all the clumber members. Jim Taylor gave a short refreshment 
boating course on the “Rules of the road”. The next meeting of 
the Illinois Spoonpluggers will be on Thursday, July 14th 2011 
at 7:15 PM at the Elk Grove Village Public Library. Club 
meetings are held on the second Thursday of the month.  
 
Club Notes: 
Jim Perillo will have the lure order at the July meeting, if you 
placed an order please make sure to stop by the meeting or 
contact Jim Perillo. Also at the July meeting the club will be 
voting on a club logo that we will have printed on shirts for club 
members. If you cannot make the meeting but have a logo or 
want to vote for a logo please contact Bob Roles ASAP. 
 
Fishing Reports: LOOK BELOW 
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SPOONPLUGGER WEB SITES :  
Spoonpluggers of America: 

nsoa.info 
Buck’s Baits: 

buckperry.com 
Discussion Board, links, and more: 

spoonplugger.net  
Newsletter Editor: Mike Lynch Mlynch7734@hotmail.com 708 655 7667 

 


